
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Derry Township Planning Commission will hold a 
public meeting on Tuesday, November 5, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. in the main meeting 
room of the Derry Township Municipal Administration Building, 600 Clearwater 
Road, Hershey, PA.  The purpose of the meeting (in addition to regular business) 
is to receive initial public comment on and for the Planning Commission to review 
and make recommendations on the draft new Zoning Ordinance and associated 
amendment to the Comprehensive Plan.   
 
All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
Charles W. Emerick, Director of Community Development 


